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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From:  Gordon Dunsire, CILIP Representative 
 
Subject:  Revision of RDA 6.15.1.3 (Recording Medium of Performance) 
 
 
 
CILIP thanks ALA for its proposed revision. 
 
CILIP does not agree with the proposal because it is not necessary. 
 
CILIP believes that existing provisions in RDA are sufficient to meet the 
rationale of the proposal. These include accommodation for substitute 
vocabulary encoding schemes in RDA 0.12, and the provision of the RDA 
vocabularies in Resource Description Framework in the Open Metadata 
Registry. 
 


